From: Mayoski, Jennifer A. [mailto:Jennifer.Mayoski@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 12:30 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Fields
Subject: PELI Trip

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent has returned from his trip to Philadelphia and did not accept any honorarium during his stay.  

Thank you,

PO Jennifer Mayoski
Administrative Assistant
Office of the Superintendent
(312) 745-6100
Pax 0501


From: Mayoski, Jennifer A. [mailto:Jennifer.Mayoski@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:35 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Fields
Subject: FW: MCCA Police Executive Leadership Institute (PELI) Alumni Seminar

Good morning Steve,

Please see below.  Superintendent Johnson was selected to be on a discussion panel in Philadelphia, PA for PELI Alumni Seminar on June 18, 2019 where lodging, travel, and ground transportation are covered by PELI.

Thank you,

Jennifer

From: Patricia Williams [mailto:patricia@majorcitieschiefs.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 9:00 PM
To: Fields, Michelle T.; Mayoski, Jennifer A.
Subject: FW: MCCA Police Executive Leadership Institute (PELI) Alumni Seminar

Hi! I will be in Washington DC next week for PELI. I’ll contact you when I get back to the office on March 11th to make travel arrangements.

Thank you! Have a great weekend.

Patricia 

Patricia Williams
Associate Director | Major Cities Chiefs Association
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